
Happy 100th Birthday Maestro Sidney Berg!  

The Memory Project 

Tidewater Winds Remembers Tidewater Winds Founder, Sidney Berg 
Honor the memory of  Maestro Sidney Berg for his 100th Birthday celebration! 

Share your fond memories with a new generation of  musicians and supporters by 
sending us an email of  your memories. Send us your pictures, show us your musical 
notes… just about anything that will help celebrate the joy of  music that Maestro 

Berg gave to so many while building Tidewater Winds! Visit the website at  

http://www.tidewaterwinds.org/memory-project or email us directly at 
TWmemory@gail.com and let us be thankful for the gift of  music!
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